
  	
  

Operation Ho, Ho, Ho 2012 

Please spread the word about Operation Ho, Ho, Ho and 
we are always looking for new elves to join the sleigh to 
collect even more toys every year. Email us or reach out to 
us on FaceBook with any questions you may have or with 
ideas on how we can continue to expand this idea to 
continually ensure that we bring a little holiday cheer to 
the families staying at the Ronald McDonald house. 

Toy Drive…  

How you can get involved...	
  

What: 
An unwrapped gift for 
anyone ages 2-16 

When: 
All of the gifts are 
collected by Dec 23rd 
and delivered on 
Christmas Eve 

Where: 
The elves will collect 
presents from drop-off 

www.OperationHoHoHo.com	
  

Email:	
  info@OperationHoHoHo.com	
  

Operation Ho, Ho, Ho is a toy drive that we run every December to help 
bring smiles to the families staying at the Ronald McDonald House in 
Long Branch during the holiday season as a member of their family fights to 
see their next Christmas. 
 
Since 1998, the Operation Ho, Ho, 
Ho elves have been hard at work 
continually growing this simple concept of 
collecting unwrapped toys at their work, 
among their various social organizations 
and during their holiday parties.  
 
Additionally, for years the elves inevitably 
received gifts from their family and friends 
that came to their holiday celebrations. 
Though the bottles of wine and trinkets 
were greatly appreciated, the elves decided 
to include a simple little note in their invitation to instead bring an unwrapped 
toy to bring a smile to a unknowing toddler’s face... 

Use your 
smart phone 
scanner for 
the v ideo:  


